Free meals for school aged children

Summer Food Service Program
Meals that are in when school is out!

With summer right around the corner, it’s time to think
about keeping children healthy while school is out.
Nutrition Services provides meals to children during the
summer at locations throughout Oswego County. There
are no income requirements to attend. Any school aged
child under age 18 may come to eat.

Each year, the U.S. Department of Agriculture partners
with local organizations like Nutrition Services, to
provide free meals to children when school is out for
the summer. Nutrition Services has sponsored the
program for the past seven years and has served more
than 119,000 meals to children in local communities.

For more information please call
Nutrition Services at 315-598-4712
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